
Serving the Australian Aerospace Industry in the field of NDT 

 

 

 

 
Date: 12th March, 2020 
 
 
Subject: NANDTB 2020 Seminar CANCELLATION 
 
 
To:  Presenters and Participants 
 
 
 
Dear All, 
 
Regrettably, the NANDTB 2020 Seminar organising committee has made the decision to cancel 
the Aircraft Inspection & Maintenance 2020 ‘sharing a vision’ Seminar, scheduled for 18th- 19th 
March, 2020. 
 
In light of the unfolding COVID 19 situation, the NANDTB considers the wellbeing of all 
participants, presenters, and function organising staff of the highest importance. To continue 
with the event may have exposed many to unnecessary risk. This decision is consistent with 
many recent changes to government and corporate travel restrictions, who are also part of our 
seminar community. 
 
The Board has every intention to make good its promise to hold such industry seminars. Please 
continue to watch the website www.ndtboard.com for further upcoming seminar information. 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Frank Simmer 
NANDTB Secretary. 
secretary@ndtboard.com 
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